
MEET YOUR TEACHER!

Hello and welcome to 4th grade! I am so excited to
get to know you and to embark on this adventure
together. A little about me... I grew up in New York
and have been living in North Carolina for 6 years
now with my husband.  We have two cats, Meera
and Maxwell, and we call them M & M for short.
We also have a dog named Egg... yes, E.G.G.! When
I’m not teaching, I am probably reading, hiking, or
believe it or not, playing video games! This will be
my sixth year teaching fourth grade at Olive
Chapel and I couldn’t be more excited. Fourth
grade is such an exciting grade to teach, and my
hope is that this year is as fun, engaging, and
positive for you as I know it will be for me! I am
looking so forward to meeting you!
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